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Holy Family Catholic  
Church & School 

Jacksonville |  Florida  

Fostering Community and  
Forming Disciples for the 21st Century 

Sunday, December 17, 2023  

Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

Saturday, 9:00 am 
 

          Rosary:                Confession: 
              8:30 am Daily                    Wednesday: 5:30 - 6:45 pm  
           3:30 pm Saturday                  Saturday: 9:30 – 11:00 am   
                                                                    Sunday: 8:30 - 9:00 am 

Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 



Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Prayer teams available every First Saturday in the 
Baptismal Chapel after 9 am Mass. Teams available also 
on 4th Thursday during Adoration from 7 - 8 pm. 
Contact Joan Triglia for more info, joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Jessica Nangle  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Anne Crowthers, Bianca Daly, Menchie Homa,  

Kaylee Kuhlman, Ashley Lacanilao, Sofia Lombardo, 
Maria Martin, Catherine Mascitti, Sarah McKay,  
Mary Kate Mueller, Catherine Murphy, Jessica Seymour, 
Betsy Sloan, and Nicole Taylor. 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 

 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
Lincoln Robert, son of Tyler & Rebecca Bierschbach   
Pascal Domene, son of Kyle & Sharon Cowdrick  
 

We Welcome Our Newest Member,  
Shiloh Michael, son of Sarah & Quinn Rozycki 
 

Welcome New Parishioners,  
Kaitlin Carnall 
 

For the Faithful Departed,  
†Jack Krings (Funeral Mass, Fri. Dec. 15, 1:00 pm)  
 

Altar Flowers  
If you would like to donate $70 per arrangement in           
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                 
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 

The Next Special Collections 
January 7 Catholic Relief Services 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Jessica Salas 
Vicki Evans 
Sami Achem 
Sharon Gibson 
Richard Brunner 
Elaine McMurray 

Eduardo Morales  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Merrill Jacobs 
Bobby LaPointe 
Pilar Achem 
Patti Jellison 
Richard Jellison 
Leo Stevenson 
Marie Giambrone  

Mass Intentions 

Monday, December 18 
7:00 am    Special intentions for Sherwin Lindsay Rio 
9:00 am    †Katy Dyer 
 

Tuesday, December 19 
7:00 am   †Maria Phuong Nguyen     
9:00 am    †Dennis Lester 
 

Wednesday, December 20 
7:00 am    †Barbara Leard 
9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Jim & Mary Pritchard 
7:00 pm   †Glynn Thomas 
 

Thursday, December 21  
7:00 am   Special intention for Mariel & Rob Roa 
9:00 am    †Primitiva Gantan 
 

Friday, December 22 
7:00 am   †Glynn Thomas 
9:00 am    †Francisco Desiongco, Jr. 
 

Saturday, December 23- 4th Sunday of Advent 
9:00 am    †Olga Berka Holden     
4:00 pm   †Angela Ligos 
 

Sunday, December 24 - 4th Sunday of Advent 
9:00 am   All the unborn children aborted in 2022 
11:00 am  For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
 

Sunday, December 24 - Christmas Eve Vigil 
4:00 pm   †Angelita Asprec 
7:00 pm   †Donna Gartland 
 

Monday, December 25 - Christmas Day 
Midnight  Special intention for Mary Catherine Gilligan 
8:00 am   †John Yancigay 
10:30 am †Anna & John Yancigay 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 

Adult/Young Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Youth Discipleship | Annie Resendez | aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com                               
 

Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Office Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Patrick Kilkenny 
Lucille Ramputi 
Karen Bosworth 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament
mailto:joan7619@att.net
mailto:trigliacm@gmail.com


General Information 

Fr. David’s Reflection, 
 
As we come to the 3rd week of this Advent Season, we celebrate Gaudete “Rejoice” Sunday, which comes from the en-

trance antiphon from Philippians 4:5, “Rejoice in the Lord always; again I say, rejoice. Indeed, the Lord is near.” St. 

Paul’s exhortation reminds us to keep our heads up and looking out for the promised Messiah. The Messiah is near 

which is why we can, and should, be rejoicing. There is no promise of an easy life, or that all our problems will go 

away… the promise is that Jesus, Emmanuel, will always be with us. And because of this, we are filled with joy. 

The preface of the Mass (the first part of the Eucharistic prayer) also brings to mind this reality as we pray, “for all the 

oracles of the prophets foretold him, the Virgin Mother longed for him with love beyond all telling, John the Baptist sang 

of his coming and proclaimed his presence when he came. It is by his gift that already we rejoice at the mystery of his 

Nativity, so that he may find us watchful in prayer and exultant in his praise.” 

The nearness of the arrival of the Messiah is also proclaimed through the singing of the “O Antiphons” which begins on 

December 17th and go through the 24th. These antiphons are the source of the traditional version of O Come O Come 

Emmanuel: each title comes from these Antiphons.  

“The O Antiphons are seven precious jewels of our Catholic Liturgy, counting down the last seven days before Christ-

mas with building anticipation. The title O Antiphons is simply because each phrase begins with an “O.” 

Dating back to the fourth century, these antiphons address Christ with seven magnificent Messianic titles: O Sapientia 
(Wisdom), O Adonai (Lord and Ruler), O Radix Jesse (Root of Jesse), O Clavis David (Key of David), O Oriens (Dawn 
of the East), O Rex Gentium (King of the Gentiles), and O Emmanuel (God With Us) based on the Old Testament proph-
ecies and types of Christ. Put in reverse order: Emmanuel, Rex, Oriens, Clavis, Radix, Adonai, and Sapientia, the first 
letters of these Messianic titles spell out the Latin words ERO CRAS, meaning, “Tomorrow, I will come.” The anti-
phons sum up in excellence the longing of our Redeemer, and we echo the prayers of the Old Testament faithful by also 
begging Him to “Come!” Click here to read the rest of this great article which has lots of resources to use at home to 
make the most of these final days of preparation.  
 
And here are more articles and info from Simply Catholic, from Catholic Mom, from Denver Catholic, and from Notre 
Dame 

 
************** 

Advent Confessions:  
Monday, December 18, Tuesday, December 19, Wednesday, December 20, 5:30-7:00 pm, multiple priests available.   

 

Christmas Mass Schedule:  
Christmas Eve, Sunday, December 24, 4:00 pm, 7:00 pm & Midnight (carols at 11:15 pm)  
Masses for Christmas Day, Monday, December 25, 8:00 am & 10:30 am. 
 

The Parish Office will be closed December 25 – Jan 2.   
 

Daily Mass Schedule from December 26-29:  
There will be Mass at 9am only. There will be no 7am Mass.   
Wednesday, December 27: No 7pm Mass or Confessions.  
No Exposition and Adoration on Wednesday and Friday.  
 

Offertory 2023 Contributions 
Thank you for your continued generosity to our parish. Please note that all contributions for 2023 need to be received by 
December 31. Anything received after this date will be credited to 2024.  
 

Safe Environment The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of sexual misconduct seriously and deals 
with all allegations in a prompt, confidential, and thorough manner. To report abuse, call the police or the Department of 
Children & Families at  (800) 962‐2873; or Diocesan Victim Assistance  Coordinator at  (904) 208‐6979; or e-mail in-
quiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a bishop, call 276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  

https://familyfeastandferia.com/o-antiphons/
https://www.simplycatholic.com/what-are-the-o-antiphons/
https://www.catholicmom.com/articles/entering-into-the-o-antiphons
https://denvercatholic.org/o-antiphons-family-enriching-tradition-advent/
https://mcgrathblog.nd.edu/pray-the-o-antiphons-free-resource
https://mcgrathblog.nd.edu/pray-the-o-antiphons-free-resource


Faith Formation/Raising Holy Families 
 

Faith Formation is a life-long journey, and the parish is the 
privileged place for this to take place. For our young students, 
we desire to help equip parents with their most important task 
of raising their children in the faith. All children in 1st-8th 
grades are expected to be enrolled in a formation program 
(parish school/homeschool/parish program). All immediate 
sacramental preparation is done through the parish. Please 
contact Elizabeth Miller (emiller@holyfamilyjax.com) to  
determine the right track for your family.  
To register, CLICK HERE.  
 

After Confirmation, our young Catholics should continue 
their formation: FRATERNUS is for the young men, and       
BE LOVE is offered for the young ladies. Contact Annie 
Resendez (aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com) for more                 
information. 
 

We do offer a Montessori-style program for our youngest 
(ages 3-6) called Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, because 
of the high-demand, there is limited space. Contact Jenny 
Bayo for more information bayo.jennifer@gmail.com.  
 

Youth Discipleship  
 

Check out our website for future events: Click Here 

 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: ABIDE groups have concluded 
for the semester. We will resume on January 10th from 6:30-
8:30pm in the youth room.  
FRATERNUS: FRATERNUS has concluded for the semes-
ter. All boys 6-12th grades are invited on January 10th for a 
dodgeball tournament in the Holy Family Gym from 6:30-
8:30pm.  
THANK YOU to all who donated for the homeless blessing 
bags!! Pictures are on page 9 of this bulletin. 
Want to get involved?  
E-mail aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to learn more about 
youth discipleship at Holy Family!  
 

St. Vincent de Paul at Holy Family is seeking 
volunteers to help with phone calls. At the present, we have 
only 3 volunteers to take phone calls. Even though we are 
small in number, we are able to accomplish serving those in 
need in our area. With generous donations from you, we are 
able to meet all requests for rent, utilities, car payments, etc. 
by phone. All volunteers will be personally trained pursuant 
to the St. Vincent de Paul guidelines. If you feel called to 
help, please contact the Parish Office. 

 

The Holy Family Gift Shop will be open Saturday 
12/16 and Sunday 12/17. Christmas merchandise is still avail-
able. The shop will be closed Saturday 12/23, Sunday 12/24, 
Saturday 12/30, and Sunday 12/31. 
 

Lectors:  Proclaim the word at Mass! Prayerfully consider 
participating in the Lector Ministry at Holy Family. Go to 
holyfamilyjax.com for details and contact information. At-
tend a Lector refresher meeting and workshop in our Parish 
Life Center, Thursday,  January 11th, at 7:00 pm. 

Latest News and Updates 
Adult Discipleship  

 

At Holy Family, we desire to help each adult grow as a 
disciple of Christ. Don’t know where to begin? Reach 
out to Chris (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com) to get 
started!  
 

We also have many ministries that you can be a part of 
to help you serve others, build community, and grow in 
your faith life. Check them out on our website!  
 

Men’s Ministry|Men’s Formation:  
Mondays | 7:00 - 8:30 pm 
 

Becoming Catholic: Mondays | 6:30-8:00 pm  
 

Young Adult Night: Thursdays | 7:00-9:00 pm 
 

Are you or someone you know interested in becoming 
Catholic? Reach out to Chris for more information. 
 

Music Ministry   
At the 9am Mass this weekend, the Adult Choir will 
sing Gaudete, a 16th century carol which is fitting as we 
celebrate Gaudete Sunday. In addition, our Children’s 
Choir will be singing Come, Lord Jesus and Veni Jesu 
Amor Mi (Come Jesus my love) at the 11am Mass. 
The word “gaudete” is derived from the Latin words 
“gaudium,” joy, and “gaudeo,” to rejoice or be 
glad. Gaudete is taken from the Entrance Antiphon giv-
en to us on the third Sunday of Advent: “Rejoice in the 
Lord always; again,  I say, rejoice. Indeed, the Lord is 
near”. Our First and Second readings as well as the Re-
sponsorial Psalm all contain the word, “rejoice”. As we 
draw nearer to Christmas, we wait in joyful expecta-
tion! 
 
A profuse thank you to our Adult Choir, Children’s 
Choir and Lectors for an incredibly uplifting and beau-
tiful Lessons and Carols Service. Thank you to all who 
came to hear the Christmas story proclaimed in Word 
and Song. Singers and instrumentalists, thank you for 
working so hard. Your music was extraordinary! Lec-
tors, you proclaimed God’s word beautifully! It is an 
honor to serve with all of you! 
 
To join our Music Ministry, please email Kimberly 
at kconway@holyfamilyjax.com. All voices are wel-
come, but we need altos in our Adult Choir. 

 
Healing the Pain of Abortion 
A Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreat is a beautiful  
opportunity for any man or woman who is struggling 
with the emotional and spiritual pain of an abortion or 
miscarriage in their life. Come and receive peace,      
forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of 
God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Our next retreat will be on 
March 8-10. For more information call 904-221-3232 
or e - mail rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & 
inquiries are very confidential. Come and be restored!  

 
 

mailto:emiller@holyfamilyjax.com
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=9c6a915a-8874-4238-a2b5-6c93f9b05193
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:bayo.jennifer@gmail.com
https://holyfamilyjax.com/youth-discipleship
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
https://holyfamilyjax.com/lectors
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:kconway@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com




September 27—September 30, 2024 
Weekend pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe  

and a visit to the Sisters of Mary Girlstown with Fr. David Keegan 

Don’t miss this opportunity to see the most visited       
Marian shrine in the world, the Basilica of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe, where an estimated 18-20 million come         
annually to see the miraculous 500-year-old cactus-fiber 
tilma of visionary St. Juan Diego, upon which Our 
Blessed Mother imprinted her image.  
  
This tour includes visiting the renowned Girlstown begun 
by Fr. Al Schwartz (now declared venerable) and the        
Sisters of Mary. Located in Chalco, MX - about an hour 
outside of Mexico City, it is one of 12 Girls and Boystown 
schools established by Fr. Al to serve the poorest of the 
poor. It serves over 3,000 underprivileged girls, giving 
them new hope and perspective on life.  
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Scan the QR code or use the link below to register.  
 
                           Register Here! 

https://web.cvent.com/event/bd51b0fd-cc1e-4da1-9315-c480b12c87f1/summary


Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a register, parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, or live within the 
32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need of financial assistance, please contact St. Vincent de Paul at 904-641-5838. 
All calls are kept in the strictest confidence. 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             
pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion or miscarriage. Come 
and receive peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly con-
fidential and for people of all faiths. Our next English retreat will be on March 8-10, 2024. For more information 
call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are confidential.  

Activities and Announcements  

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com




Thank you to all who donated for 
the homeless blessing bags! 

35 teens helped fill the 
bags and write Christmas 
cards for them. We were 
able to make around 80 
blessing bags for the 
homeless of Jacksonville. 






